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In January 2020, under the supervision of the chief engineer of Ferrum Ltd, Centrifuge 
Technology, Mr. David Koch, the works on overhaul and repair of the pusher centrifuge type 
P-80/2, installed at the ammonium sulfate plant of JSC „Grodno Azot“, were carried out. 
The works were carried out in accordance with the terms of the contract. 

JSC „Grodno Azot“ thanks Chief Engineer David Koch for the high level of expertise and res-
ponsibility shown during the repair of the centrifuge. 

The repair of the centrifuge was carried out at the highest qualitative level and in the required time 
in compliance with all requirements to Ferrum Ltd, Centrifuge Technology. The centrifuge type 
P-80/2 was put into operation after the repair, there are no complaints about the work 
performed. 
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